
                 

Board of Governors 
 

 
Candidates for the Position of a Non-Academic Employee to the York University Board of 
Governors for a term of two years from 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2024. 
 
Below are the candidates for nomination to the non-academic position on the York University 
Board of Governors. Voting by e-vote opens at 1:00 pm on Monday 6 June 2022 and close at 
5:00 pm on Friday June 10, 2022 

 

Aladin Alaily 
Director, Client Support Services 
University Information Technology 

 
I have worked at York University for the past 15 years, starting initially at Glendon Information 
Technology Services and more recently at University Information Technology (UIT). In my 
various roles, I have supported strategic initiatives related to student experience, service 
excellence and to promoting an inclusive work environment. As Interim CIO and Director of 
Client Support Services at UIT, I have honed my capacity for effective financial management for 
major infrastructure projects. As a leader, I pride myself in my steadfast dedication to collegial 
working relationships, unwavering commitment to service excellence, and a high regard for 
integrity in decision-making. I welcome the opportunity to bring my knowledge, skills, and 
leadership to the Board of Governors.  
 

 

Joanie Cameron Pritchett 
Director 
The Centre for Sexual Violence Response, Support & Education 
 

 
I am grateful for this opportunity to participate in this election.  
 
I have + 25 years’ experience at YU, including my most recent position as Director in the Centre 
for Sexual Violence Response, Support & Education. I am also an alum; Master of Laws (LLM) 
Osgoode and an MA from UofGuelph and currently pursuing my doctorate.  
I have held various positions since 1988 at YU; from 2001- 2014 I served as President of the 
YUSAPUY. Since 2015, I have worked in the Division of Students where I have supported 
students, staff and faculty.  
 
I have spent my career as an advocate for employees through my service on many committees, 
including the past 2 years as the staff representative on BOG and if re-elected, I intend to work 
diligently, and with competence and a strong commitment to the community such as I have in all 
my roles throughout my career.  

 


